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The guard awaits late passengers on a multi-coloured Cross Country Class 170 at Burton on Trent
Interim meetings held Wednesdays through October and November at Christleton
Although we were thwarted from holding our regular meeting at Maesgwyn through the keyholder forgetting to open the premises, work has continued at our weekly meetings in Ian’s garage and the layout develops with most of the track now laid and several buildings constructed and placed on the boards.


The quarry is also beginning to take shape and Barry spotted some square section plastic tube at Warley, which Ian has purchased and clad with planking as suggested by Roland. .
The planking has been sprayed with chrome, black and brown to give the effect of rusty corrugated iron. These will be used to connect the crushing plant in the quarry to the loading facility behind the station and the jetty at the front end of the layout (left foreground in the photo). The main buildings are shown in the photo roughly placed in position.

Ian has downloaded a set of D-I-Y station signs which have been altered to read “Bryn-y-Mor”.

We are planning to bring all the boards to Maesgwyn on the 30th and assemble them to check that everything still lines up. If you have any Metcalfe kits whether built or not, please bring them along with you.
Layout meetings each Wednesday evening from 7:00 p.m. at Toll Bar Road
Next meeting at Maesgwyn – Wednesday 30th November at 7:30 p.m.  
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